
 

 

Dear Member of the Harwich Community: 

Pilgrim Congregational Church is pleased to announce the availability of the Pilgrim 

Congregational Church Scholarship to be awarded in June, 2023.  The Scholarship is 

awarded to a high school senior or adult learner who plans to matriculate to college, 

graduate school, community college or trade school.  

Applications will also be considered on a rolling basis for coursework or continuing 
education opportunities to enhance a learner’s skills or career opportunities.   
 
Scholarship amounts will vary between $250 to $1500 depending on the number of 
applicants, funds available and nature of involvement in our community.   
 

 The scholarship application can be found on the Pilgrim Church website.  The 

Committee awards the scholarship to individuals who have demonstrated 

involvement in our community defined broadly as locally, nationally or 

internationally.    

For degree studies, please submit your application by June 1, 2023.  Awards are 

announced by June 30, 2023.  Upon successful completion of the first semester of 

study the student will receive the funds.   Proof of completion of coursework, such 

as a grade report, will be required.   

Potential applicants who have questions or seek more information can contact the 

church office at 508-432-1668.   

Yours, 

Beverly Nightingale, Pilgrim Congregational Church Women’s Fellowship  

Rev. Amie Giguere, Pastor  


